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Dear Water District Secretary or Watermaster,
Enclosed are several documents related to the annual water district meeting.

1) Information form to provide the Idaho Department of Water Resources (IDWR) the date,
time, and location of the next annual water district meeting. Please complete the meeting
information form and return it to IDWR. Upon receipt of the completed form, IDWR will send
a meeting notice to each water user and interested party in the district. Meeting notices must be
mailed no later than three weeks before to the meeting date. Therefore, to provide IDWR
adequate time to create and mail the notices, please return the completed form to IDWR as
soon as possible or at least four weeks before the meeting dates.

2) List of water right owners within your district. Look over the list and mark any name or
address changes or additions. An accurate review of the list will ensure all users and interested
parties are informed of the meeting. Return the corrected list with the completed meeting
information form.

3) Annual Meeting Checklist. Per Idaho Code Title 42 Chapter 6 (Distribution of Water Among
Appropriators), annual water district meetings must include (at a minimum) the actions outlined
on the checklist. Fill out this form during the meeting and return with the meeting minutes or
ensure your meeting minutes describe each of these actions.

If you are no longer the water district secretary or watermaster, please forward this to the current
secretary or watermaster or return this correspondence to IDWR as soon as possible.

If you or water users have any questions or concerns about the annual water district meeting or
ownership/address changes, please contact Rachel Neely at (208)334-2190 or
Rachel Neely@idwr.idaho.gov.

Sincerely,

%Z;/’
Rachel Neely
Administrative Assistant

Enclosures



